
 
March 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
We have been contacted by our local supermarket, Aldi, advising that some of our students have been behaving 
inappropriately and shoplifting from their store.  Please be informed that Aldi have had to make the decision to place 
a ban on all students entering their store without an adult present. 
 
I am sure you will agree that this is a very disappointing issue that we are having to address, and we will be working 
with students during their assemblies to discuss this further and explain the implications that can occur from making 
these choices.  Please support us by discussing this with your child at home. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr A Jacobs 
Principal   


